
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Welcome back! It is great to see all the children back after the extended mid-term break. The 

Governors want to pass on their thanks to you for adhering to our extensive risk assessments. 

Things are changing every day and as we move forward we will endeavour to keep everyone 

safe. 

 

Minister’s Message to Parents/Carers 
Minister Weir has asked that parents do not to congregate at the school gates, wear masks 

and socially distance from each other. Therefore, we would ask that you wear masks when 

leaving off and picking up your children. Please pass on this information to anyone with the 

responsibility for drop off and pick up. 

 

Wednesday 11th November 2020 

Flu vaccination by School Nurse. 

 

Lateness 

Once again, we would ask that you are on time in the morning.  Children arriving late 

disturbs the class routine. 

 

Donations 

Thank you to everyone who has donated the £10 for this term.  We really appreciate your 

help.  If you would still like to donate, please send the money to school in an envelope. 

 

Open Evening 

At this time “Open Evenings” cannot happen.  We hope to put some information/pictures on 

the website to promote our school. You can help us by encouraging any new families to 

contact the school and I can arrange a time to speak to them and answer any questions.  

 

Microsoft Office for Pupils 

Pupils are able to download the full version of Microsoft Office for PC or Mac free of charge 

with their C2k username for installation on personal and home computers. 

Mrs Wells has a guidance sheet on the school website under ‘Parents’ section to enable you 

to download Microsoft office at home on up to 5 machines. 

 

 

Something to make you smile     Primary 7 Jokes!!! 

 
What is a crab’s favourite social media site? 

SNAPCHAT 

 

Why can’t you give Elsa a balloon? 

She will only, “LET IT GO!!!!” 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal          04.11.2020 

 

 

 


